


Art Show
Letter from the Superintendent,
Mr. Greg Hughes
Dear Parents,

In a school that is as busy as ours it’s often difficult to keep 
track of all of the activities, events and work that goes on 
in and around the school. Even the weekends are a hive of 
activity and this weekend was no exception.

It gave me great pleasure to witness two wonderful events. 
The first was a good old-fashioned birthday party with an 
aquatic twist. Two of our families took advantage of our 
wonderful facilities by hosting their children’s birthday 
parties in the swimming pool area. Needless to say, the pool 
was full of happy children along with all the regalia 
associated with a birthday party. The families and 
children had a great time but more importantly it allowed 
the children to use our pool and to enjoy a long, hot 
afternoon splashing around in the water with their friends.

The second was a wonderful surprise, in that one of the 
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